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“

From: Craig Sweeny <craigsweeny@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 2:14 PM

To: List - PPIC

Subject: Parking and Public Improvements Commission

Dear Committee Members,
Thank you for considering adding a crossing guard on the corner of Blanche Road and 27th Street.

As Grandview parents, we cross Blanche everyday with our young children and have had cars repeatedly race
up to and then roll through the stop signs. We would greatly appreciate one safe walking route to school for
those of us who need to cross Blanche in order to get to Grandview. It is a heavily trafficked road that people
race through in the morning rush.

Thank you very much for your attention to the safety of our students.
Best regards,

Craig Sweeny and Liz Jemielita
657 31st St, Manhattan Beach, CA 90266



Erik Zandvliet

Lo, -

From: Catherine Schneider <cataluce@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2019 11:34 AM

To: List - PPIC

Cc: Sarah Sheahan

Subject: PPIC Meeting - Support for Crossing Guard

| am writing to voice my support for the crossing guard at 27th Street and Blanche. | am a parent of two Grandview
students, and we walk down 27th Street every morning and afternoon on our way to and from school. 27th Street is one
of the suggested and approved walking routes to Grandview School. Blanche is a very busy street, especially in the
morning with commuters due to the fact that it is one of only a few streets in the area with a stoplight at Rosecrans. |
would urge the Commission to prioritize the safety of our community's school children and approve the use of a crossing
guard at 27th and Blanche.

Thank you,
Catherine Schneider
721 27th Street



